
 
   
   
   
 Monday 6th April 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
The first online work pack for pupils is now available on our website. This week the work is 
Easter themed to reflect the activities the children would have been doing in school.  
 
To access the activities, please click on the Home Learning button which is under the Parents 
tab. 
 

                                               
 
You will be asked for a password to enter. The password is cullyhanna2020 
 
All the classes have their own area which will be in use after Easter. The Easter work for each 
class is under the title Easter. There are a variety of activities available for each class and 
there is also a selection of Easter arts and crafts to choose from. Parents and pupils can pick 
and choose which activities they would like to complete and if you feel the activities are too 
difficult or easy for your child please feel free to have a go at the year above/below. The 
resources have been downloaded from the Twinkl website so if you require more or different 
exercises for your child, they can be accessed through that site.  
 
Your child’s teacher will be using the Home Learning section of the website to post weekly 
activities after the Easter Holidays. The teacher will also provide their email address so they 
may answer any questions/queries that you may have.  
 
For this week, please continue to send me any pictures or examples of your child working or 
behaving well. It was uplifting to share the great work going on at home. Send your info to 
pquinn475@c2kni,net   I will continue to post any examples of good work on the website on 
Friday 10th April. I was especially impressed with some of the baking that was going on. Maybe 
this week as well as Pupil of the week, Good Manners and Healthy Eating, I will also award a 
Star Baker Award. There are Easter baking ideas included in the activities online so get the 
oven on, and get cooking. The Great Cullyhanna Easter Bake off begins! 
 
After Easter, you will be able to send your examples of good work directly to your teacher, and 
they will post up each week all the good examples that they receive. We will continue to post 
every Friday names of any pupils that get certificates in Mathletics and also those who hit 
their target on Accelerated Reader. 
 
We would encourage families to tune into the Easter Services with Fr Tremer online. Details 
of the services can be viewed at the Lower Creggan Parish website and Facebook page. 
https://www.mcnmedia.tv/camera/st-patricks-church 
 
It will be a very different Easter this year for us, one we will not forget. We wish you all a 
peaceful and safe holiday. 
 
Best wishes  
Mr Quinn and the staff of St Patrick’s PS 


